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COVID-19 UPDATE NO. 32 
Thursday, 07 January 2021 

 

Dear Members, 

Please be advised that two staff members (C16 & C17) of Food & Beverage 

department has tested positive for COVID-19. The Main Lounge will be closed 

until further notice. 

During the closure, deep cleaning and sanitization of the Main Lounge will take 

place.   

Please stay safe by avoiding crowded areas, avoid close contact with anyone, 

wash your hand regularly and wear a mask at all times when you at the club. We 

will beat this COVID-19 by following strict guidelines. 
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